
CEMETERY CLEAN UP 

SODUS TOWNSHIP 

It is  

SPRING CLEAN UP TIME 

in the cemeteries 

of Sodus Township! 

Please have all winter/holiday 

flowers, wreaths, and other 

decorations removed 

by April 1st, 2025 

After April 1st, 2025, any items remaining will be 

removed by the Cemetery Sexton. 

Questions or concerns? Please call our Sextons 

David or Karen Cochran at (269) 332-1114. 

 

Cheryl Andres, Sodus Township Clerk 


